
October 22, 2006 

 

Dear Tom, 

 

I got the Lance Armstrong book. Thanks. I needed 

something to read.  

 

Witni's running away must be very stressful for you 

all. I've been reading all the email exchanges. Tell 

Kelli I appreciate her forwarding them. 

 

I was in Utah all last week. The trip was colder and 

more strenuous than I expected, but I did all right. 

The originally planned camp location was in a canyon, 

but they had 5 inches of rain the previous week, so 

they took us to higher ground instead. It was 

beautiful and fun. I took over 250 pictures. I'll try 

to type up an account of the adventure and include 

some of the photos. Five are attached to this email. 

 

Love, Dad 


